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Special Meeting of October 6, 2017

5:00 p.m.

The Board of Mayor and Aldermen of the City of Waveland, Mississippi, participated in 
a Special meeting of the Municipal & County Governments of Hancock County on 
October 6, 2017 at 5:00 p.m. via phone conference in the Board Room at 301 Coleman 
Avenue, Waveland MS. to discuss the following matters of City/County business.

This Special Meeting was posted; let the minutes reflect that there was a quorum present 
via telephone or in attendance. This was a multi government emergency meeting for 
those Board/Council members who were able to attend or teleconference in for discussion 
related to emergency operations & measures regarding the predicted Gulf Coast landfall 
of Hurricane Nate. 

PRESENT:
Mayor Smith, Alderman Burke, Lafontaine and Piazza were present or on the conference 
call, with City Clerk Lisa Planchard present.

Absent from the meeting was Aldermen Richardson and City Attorney Rachel 
Yarborough. 

NOTICE OF MEETING (EXHIBIT A) 

INTRODUCTION BY MR. HOOTIE ADAM-EOC DIRECTOR
 Mr. Adam updated all governmental entities/representatives with the latest 

information regarding Hurricane Nate from the National Weather Service.  At this 
time, he still anticipates a 4-6 ft. storm surge; that watch is in effect.  At this time 
evacuations were still on a voluntary basis for low-lying areas, but he anticipated 
that that will be upgraded to mandatory evacuation shortly and verbally received 
each City’s and the County’s authorization to notify residents at such time he 
deemed necessary. He said at this time he did not know what time the eye would 
go over land, but the storm is currently moving at 21 mph., noting it should make 
landfall very late Saturday night or early Sunday morning; and high tide will be at 
1:00 am.  After further discussion, he answered all questions asked.

NO MOTIONS MADE OR ACTION TAKEN; DISCUSSION ONLY.

The foregoing minutes were presented to Mayor Smith on October 20, 2017 

___________________________ 
Lisa B. Planchard
City Clerk

The Minutes of the Special Meeting of October 6, 2017 have been read and approved by 
me on this, the 20th day of October 2017. 

___________________________
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Mike Smith
Mayor


